

Our Ref: CSN/KON

July 2023

ALL YEAR 8 PARENTS/CARERS

Dear Parent/Carers

IMPORTANT – WEDNESDAY 5 JULY 2023

I am writing to inform you that due to information gathered about levels of staffing on Wednesday 5 July 2023 I am no longer able to keep school open for Year 8 students due to Health & Safety reasons.

It is with a heavy heart that I have had to make this decision and I sincerely apologise for the somewhat short notice, however the health and safety of our students is paramount. Students should check Go4Schools for work set.

We will be providing support for students with a social worker and/or an EHCP in school if required. Please inform info@dormston.dudley.sch.uk by 3.00pm on Tuesday 4 July 2023 if you require this support so that arrangements can be made. Please put 'Support Wednesday 5 July 2023' in the subject of any email.

If your child normally receives a free school meal, a "grab bag" can be collected from Main Reception at 10.00am on Wednesday 5 July 2023. If you require this service please complete your request by emailing info@dormston.dudley.sch.uk by 3.00pm on Tuesday 4 July 2023. Please put 'Support Wednesday 5 July 2023' in the subject of any email.

Yours sincerely







